
Doll, Laura 
10/21/2013 11:08:17 AM 
pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); eim@cpuc.ca.gov (eim@cpuc.ca.gov) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: Walnut Creek Gas Incident 

Fyi 

From' Redacted 
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 11:04 AM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
Cc: Redding, Steve (M&C DIR); 
Redacted 

Redacted (Diablo & North Bay) 
Redacted 

(GE&O); Redacte 

Subject: Walnut Creek Gas Incident 

At approximately 0901 hours on October 21, the Fire Department notified PG&E of a gas blowing at 
Redacted |in Walnut Creek. The leak, on a 2" plastic main, is believed to have been 
caused by a leak on a nearby 6" water main. A third party contractor, Horizon Construction, had been 
making repairs to the broken water pipeline the day before. PG&E's crew arrived on scene at 
approximately 0938 hours and stopped the flow of gas at approximately 1015 hours by squeezing the 
main at 1801 Lacassie Avenue. PG&E's crews are working with the Horizon Construction to determine 
the best course of action to repair the main in light of the water main break. Twenty-five services, with 
65 customers, remain without gas service at this time. No estimate at this time of when repairs will be 
completed or when service will be restored. There were no injuries or deaths. The damage to PG&E's 
facilities is expected to be less than $50,000. The Fire Department and Police were on scene with 
traffic rerouted and nearby homes evacuated. Major Bay Area media (KTVU-2) was on scene and this 
is therefore, a CPUC reportable incident. 

Redacted 

Gas Operations | Standards and Policies 

Regulatory Compliance & Support 

Redacted 
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